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Equipping pastors to abide in and feed their congregations from God's Word.

Report from Chad

Doldiguim Boungar our country
facilitator in Chad sent us a very
encouraging report detailing
graduations in five different cit-
ies in his country of Chad. Grad-
uates participated from Pala,
Kere, Kelo, Sarh, and Moundou.

Meeting in Kere, Chad

All in all more than 80 pastors
completed the project with fol-
low ups on another 90 soon to
be completed. Praise the Lord
for His work in the country of
Chad.

Kelo graduation meeting
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January in Burkina Faso
Testimonials of those who have
recently completely the read-
ings of Romans are always a joy
to hear. One graduate in Burki-
na Faso wrote, “Reading the
epistle to the Romans strength-
ened me in the love | must have
for my enemies and in the fact
that Jesus was faithful and He
will always remain so.

This reading allowed me to be-
come aware of the grace that
God grants to us through Jesus
Christ. This reading also gave
me a taste for daily reading of

\ the Word of God. This exercise

allowed me to read other por-
tions of the Bible'

Teaching time in Burkina Faso

At this present time there are
841 people currently engaged
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in the reading portion of the
project. Reading groups are be-
ing set up where men can en-
courage one another as they
participate in the project.

There is also a conference be-
ing organized entitled “Faith in
the epistle of Paul to the Ro-
mans’ where men can fellow-
ship with each other around the
reading of God's Word.

Burkina Faso graduates

As always your prayers and fi-

nancial support are what helps

to keep this ministry moving
forward. Thank you for your in-
terest and faithfulness in prayer.
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